
From: SARS- Administrative Penalty Statement <penalty@sarsefiling.co.za> 
Date: 25 May 2022 at 18:39:49 SAST 

Subject: TICKET NUMBER 2022GTMWEB  

 
An Administrative Penalty Statement for you has been issued by SARS and 
attached. 
 

Please  download the attached to view the Admin Penalty 
 
If you have any queries please contact our helpdesk on 0800 00 SARS (7277). 
 

Best Regards 
 
The SARS eFiling Team 
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